
The following are February Report 
• We finished one of the two programs we started in February that targeted parents and 

kids under four. We were not successful in the program. As a result, we decided not to 
continue with the program. For the other program, we have one Sunday left. We will 
evaluate its impact after we finish it.  

• We had a very successful Egg hunt. We had a lot of community members show up. We 
are looking forward to next year's event. Thanks to Jessica Sheaffer for leading this event 
and putting together the "busy bag" on Easter Sunday for kids.  

• We are working on the 125th Trinity anniversary events.  
 


